
Report of the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

6. REPORTING FOR THE PERIOD ENDED 30 JUNE 2004 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Paul Melton (Finance Services Manager) outlining the 

background and the new approach to year end reporting.  Jane Parfitt (General Manager City 
Environment) and staff spoke to the Monitoring Report for the year ended 30 June 2004 and 
responded to questions. 

 
 The Committee received the information. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


